
 
 

July 12, 2019 

 

Field survey update: 

Work begins on Coal Creek Parkway Monday, July 15 
 

The schedule has changed for King County 

Wastewater Treatment Division’s contractor to 

perform field surveys at three locations in Coal Creek 

Parkway near the Upper West Trailhead at Coal 

Creek Natural Area(see map on page 3). These 

surveys are now scheduled to begin Monday, July 15. 

Drivers can expect delays traveling past the work 

area, with one lane closures and detours around the 

work.  

 

Crews will use a truck-mounted drill rig to take 

samplings of soil and groundwater conditions below 

the road surface.  

 

What to expect during this work 
 

 Work will take place Monday-Friday, 
July 15-26, from 7:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  

 Flaggers will direct commuters around a one lane closure by the work area on one lane 
of Coal Creek Parkway. 

 Watch for warning signs prior to the lane closure in each direction! 

Please drive slowly to protect yourself, other commuters, and workers! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Alternative Formats Available 

206-684-1235 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

 
 

A truck-mounted rig will drill up to 155 feet below the 
surface to take samplings that will inform project design 
and environmental review. 
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Upper West Trailhead will be closed July 29-30 
 

Geotechnical surveys will move to the Natural Area on July 29-30. During this time, people will not be able to 

park at the trailhead, or to access trails in the work area from Forest Drive SE, SE 60th Street, or Red Town 

Trailhead.  

 
 



 
Map of field investigations on or around 130th Avenue Southeast and Coal Creek Parkway Southeast. 

Want more information? 
Visit: https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer  

Visit our online open house: https://arcg.is/1OrfXLFiel  

Call or email: Monica Van der Vieren at monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-5502 

 

Nuestro equipo está preparado para trabajar con usted si necesita una traducción. Para obtener los materiales 

traducidos, visite https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 

당사의 팀은 여러분과 협력하여 여러분의 번역 필요에 부응하고 있습니다. 번역된 자료를 보시려면 아래를 

방문하십시오. https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 

Наша команда готова помочь вам с переводом. Для получения переведенных материалов посетите 

https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 

Nhóm của chúng tôi sẵn sàng làm việc với quý vị để đáp ứng các nhu cầu dịch thuật của quý vị. Để đọc tài liệu 

dịch thuật, vui lòng truy cập https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 

我们的团队随时可以协助您的翻译需求，请在 https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 查看翻译的资料。 

我們的團隊隨時可以協助您的翻譯需求，請至 https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer  檢視翻譯的資料。 

 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 
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